Petersburg Volunteer

Fire Department

Memo

To:  Steve Giesbrecht, Borough Manager

From: Sandy Dixson, Fire/EMS Director

Date: November 1,2017

Re:  Federal Signal Corporation Sole Source Award for two all-hazard Sirens

The Borough was awarded and accepted a 2016 NOAA Tsunami Hazard Mitigation Program
Grant (20NOAA-GY16) for $56,000 to purchase and install two (2) all-hazard warning sirens.
We received a quote from Federal Signal Corporation for $55,689.33 to purchase and install
two all-hazard sirens.

Per Borough Code 4.04.080 (A) I am recommending the sole source award to Federal Siren
Corporation for the purchase and installation of two all-hazard warning sirens. Per the cited
code section, Federal Signal has demonstrated itself as a qualified and experience service
provider that is available to perform the work and is a single source of expertise or knowledge
required. Federal Signal Corporation has provided and installed sirens for Federal, State, and
Local governmental agencies throughout the State of Alaska, including Southeast. In addition,
with a purchase from Federal Signal Corporation the siren activation will be compatible with
the existing Federal Signal siren in the community.

The State of Alaska (MVA) has authorized the sole source award of the project to Federal
Signal Corporation.

Please see the attached documents for additional information and let me know if you have any
questions.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sandra K. Dixson
Fire/EMS Director



